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SEC ACCOUNTING POSITION
February 26, 1990 TO: ACCOUNTING/TREASURERS COMMITTEE NO. 7-90 INDEPENDENT
ACCOUNTANTS ADVISORY GROUP RE: SEC ACCOUNTING POSITION
__________________________________________________________ The SEC's Division of Investment
Management requested that we disseminate the attached position announcement to
Institute accounting committees. The announcement describes the newly created position
of Assistant Chief Accountant of the Division of Investment Management. The Division
would appreciate your passing along the announcement to any qualified individuals who
may be interested in the position. Interested individuals wishing to discuss the
announcement or obtain application materials should contact Ms. Edith Hocutt of the SEC
Personnel Office at 202/272-7064, or write to Ms. Hocutt at the address shown at the
botoom of the announcement. Applications should be received by March 23, 1990. Donald J.
Boteler Director of Operations/ Fund Accounting Attachment
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